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October 2021
Dear Bergen Water District Property Owner,

I am writing to give you a quick update on our water project status. Our application to the State Comptroller’s Office has received preliminary approval; our Town Attorney anticipates final Comptroller approval in the coming weeks. Once that approval is in hand, the Town Board will pass a supplemental bond resolution and award the construction contracts. Construction should start within three months of final Comptroller approval. The project is still scheduled to be substantially complete by Summer 2023.
For those of you eagerly awaiting the arrival of public water, we again thank you for your extraordinary patience. If you have any questions, please give me a call at 494-1121 x22.

Sincerely,

Ernie Haywood, Supervisor
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